
National Information and Communications Technology Authority

PUBLIC NOTICE
Retail Service Determination
Stakeholders in the ICT industry and interested parties are hereby 
advised that NICTA has on Thursday, July 26, 2018 made a 
recommendation to the Minister for Communications, Information 
Technology and Energy, Hon. Sam Basil, to consider subjecting 
mobile telecommunications services provided by Digicel (PNG) Ltd 
to a Retail Service Determination. 

This follows the completion of a Public Inquiry by NICTA in accordance 
with the National Information and Communication Technology Act 
2009. The inquiry into Digicel’s mobile telecommunications services 
commenced on November 21, 2017. 

NICTA acknowledges the written submissions made by the 
stakeholders and interested parties.
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CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER


